Brandon M. Scott Michael S. Harrison
Mayor Police Commissioner

April 12, 2021

Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council
Room 400, City Hall

100 N. Holliday Street

Baltimore, Maryland 21202

RE: City Council Bill #21-0027
RPP Area 9 (Federal Hill)- Exception for 1 East Montgomery Street

Dear Council President Mosby and Members of the City Council:

The Baltimore Police Department (BPD) has reviewed Council Bill 21-0027 which is for the purpose of
amending the Parking Management Plan for Resident Permit Parking (RPP) Area 9 to add an exception to the
Plan’s general permit allotments for dwelling units.

The BPD has no objections to City Council Bill 21-0027. Thank you for allowing us to weigh in on this
important piece of legislation.

Wﬂ%

Michelle Wirzberger, Esq.
Director of Government Affairs

cc: Natwana Austin, Executive Secretary of the Baltimore City Council
Natasha Mehu, Director of Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
Nina Themalis, Special Assistant and Legislative Liaison, MOGR
Brittany Lewis, Chief of Government Affairs, Office of the Council President
Eric Melancon, BPD Chief of Staff
Andrew Smullian, BPD Deputy Chief of Staff
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